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QUICK DATES TO REMEMBER 

10/17  & 10/18 Parent Teacher 
Conferences 

10/17 Fundraiser Pick Up   
10/23 Picture Retakes  

11/1 Spirit Day! 
11/7 High School Night 

11/8 Early Release 
11/12 VAPO Meeting 

This year we have collected a total 

of $1,675.70 in Box Tops dollars! 

Thank you for the support! Keep 

sending in those Box Tops to help us 

reach our goal! 

STOP! Absolutely no parking in 

any RED ZONE! Please adhere 

to Valley Academy’s safety rules 

and guidelines. They are in 

place to keep the safety of our 

campus and children of  

upmost importance. 

HELP WANTED! We are looking for a Curriculum/RRL lead for 

our Library committee. If you have an interest in the approval 

process for books and all things curriculum, please contact Mrs. 

Pandurangan at wini.manas@gmail.com. 

Fall Fundraiser Pick Up  

October 17th from 12:00 p.m. to 

5:30 p.m.  

Items MUST be picked up during 

these times on this day. Items will not be sent home 

with students. Please make arrangements   

accordingly. 

 

Contact Mrs. Hunker at daniellehunker@icloud.com 

if you have any questions.  



Do you need an extra uniform? Come 

visit the VAPO Uniform Closet! 

 $1.00 each 

 Lots of big kid sizes available 

 Gently worn, clean and unstained   

donations are always welcomed 

Spring Festival  

Planning  

meeting on 10/24 

at 6:30 p.m. 

Join us in the 

VAPO room to 

help plan! 

CAUGHT  BEING GOOD  

is on November 12th.  

Remind your little ones to bring 

their coins to trade in for prizes! 

Amazon donates 0.5%  
of the price of your     
eligible AmazonSmile 
purchases to the  
charitable organization 
of your choice. Just select “Valley Academy.” 
 
AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. 
Same products, same prices, same service. 
 
Support Valley Academy by starting your 
shopping at smile.amazon.com 

What: High School Night 

When: 11/7/2019 

Time: 6:30 p.m. 

Where: In the MPR 

Who: 4th—8th graders 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS!  

We appreciate you and your 

time!  

Our top volunteers from the  

beginning of the year have been 

added into a raffle for a PRIZE! 

  

• Mrs. Whitehead  

• Mrs. Hynes 

• Mrs. Kumar 

Did you know that Valley  

Academy asks that each  

family volunteer 3 hours a 

month or 27 hours a year?  

There are many ways you can 

obtain these hours, helping in 

the classroom, help plan an 

event, create and decorate for 

an event, read books for  

approval for the RRL and so 

much more!  

Thank you for  

making our Arctic 

Adventure Fall 

Book Fair  

AMAZING! 

 We collected $349 

in ‘All for Books’ 

Donation. 

We sold over 1,000 

books! 


